
EXHIBIT 11





Jessica and Alvaro,  
 
We are very excited for you to join Wilder! We are new members to the street ourselves but have already enjoyed the 
sense of community and welcoming environment. We believe you both will be great additions.  
 
The plans look amazing and we are very excited to see them come to life! We believe the new house will both 
enhance the beauty and fit in seamlessly with this historic street. 
 
Best, 
 

nd Chris Clark 
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